
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

COVID PROTOCOL 
 
Your health is our priority and we are following the regulations issued by the Belgian authorities to 
ensure the safety of all participants at the Palais d’Egmont, Brussels. 
 
 
As COVID-19 is still with us, we would like to draw your attention to the following guidance:  
 

• Please respect precautionary measures including washing your hands regularly, avoiding 
handshakes and coughing into your elbow.  

• Please do not attend the meetings if you are testing positive for COVID-19.  

• If you are recovering from COVID-19, please only attend the meetings if you have been free 
of symptoms for at least 48 hours.  

• If you have been in contact with someone with COVID, you may attend the meetings; but 
please wear a well-fitted mask and leave the meetings if you begin to experience COVID-like 
symptoms.  

• If you have COVID-like symptoms, please stay away from the meetings and get tested for 
COVID.  

• If you have COVID-like symptoms and your COVD test is negative, you may attend the 
meetings; but please wear a well-fitted mask (in case it is too early for the test to detect 
COVID).  

 
If you need help or advice on COVID-related matters while attending the meetings, please contact: 

contact@statistics4future.eu  

We suggest you come back to this page closer to your travelling date, as measures imposed by the 
authorities may evolve. 
 
You can also refer to the Belgian official website on the Coronavirus situation here: 
https://diplomatie.belgium.be/en/covid-19  
  
 

mailto:contact@statistics4future.eu
https://diplomatie.belgium.be/en/covid-19

